Mr.S. Smith.

Dear Mr. Smith,

I am grateful for your letter of the 4th inst. and for your decision to accept an advertisement from us in your Matt Monday programme at the reduced rets of Si. 10. O for a full page. Your action in giving the space for an advertisement at a reduced rate has been much appreciated by the Council. The advertisement, of course, does away with the necessity for a loose leaflet. I shall send the copy for the advertisement along before May 10th, so that I may be able to check the proofs.

The Council are grateful for your permission to distribute handbills at the exits as it is felt that the opportunity which Whit Monday presents to get in touch with thousands of Irish people is one that should not be missed.

I sincerely hope that it will be possible to arrange for the insertion of our edvertisement on the inside (or outside) of the front or back page.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary Anti-Partition of Ireland League.